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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Royal Government of Bhutan presents its compliments to
the Embassy of India in Thimphu and has the honour to inform that in view of the upcoming
visit of VVIP to Bhutan from 18 to 20t April 2017, all walk-in tourists visiting Bhutan from
10" to 20% April 2017 are required to produce confirmed hotel booking receipts while
applying for entry permits. This is being put in place as a part of the overall security

arrangements for the visiting VVIP.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Royal Government of Bhutan avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Embassy of India in Thimphu the assurances of its highest consideration.

Embassy of India
(Kind attn: Ms. Esha Srivastava, DCM)
Thimphu

Copy to:

1. Consul General, Consulate General of India, Phuentsholing, Chhukha
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